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   Future Making for Every Student 

 

 

 

From the Assistant Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garden looking great after good rain and sunshine. 

 
Hi to everybody in our school community, 
 
We have come to the end of Term 1 2022. 
 
Well done everyone for continuing with RA testing 
and being COVID SAFE when onsite.  
 
Children have continued wearing masks and hand 
sanitising as they move around the school we have 
been so impressed with. 
 
Our staff also continue to be in masks and have also 

been diligent in ventilation of room spaces and using 

any opportunities to use outdoor spaces to enhance 

learning. 

 

        

 

Friday, 8th APRIL - Last Day of Term 1 2022, School Finishes at 2.30pm. 

                            Please be on time to pick up your children. 

Breakfast Club 

Every morning outside the hall, we have  
breakfast club. Everyone welcome. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I wish everyone a great holiday break. Have a safe and happy time. Relax and spend time outdoors. 
 

Regards, 
Christopher. 

Outdoor sweeping /raking Volunteers 
 
Our student volunteers are helping to keep our school looking great, showing pride in their School 
and its environment. 

NAPLAN Practice - Year 3 & Year 5 
 
Students in Year 3 & Year 5 had the opportunity to participate in NAPLAN practice last week. 

 

Evacuation drill to the Oval 
 
All students and staff successfully completed a practice evacuation to the oval on Thursday, 31st March. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Term 2 starts on Tuesday, 26 th April 2022. 
School starts at 9.00am. 

 

                      PLAYGROUP                       
 
Keysborough Primary School playgroups will 
resume on Wednesday, 27th April 2022 after 
the term break. 
 
If you have any queries, please call the office 
on 9798 4764. 
 
As per Covid guidelines, Parents attending 
the playgroup must be fully vaccinated, 
must wear a mask and practice social 
distancing wherever possible.  

 

     Enrolments open for 2023 
    
Keysborough Primary School is accepting 
enrolments for Foundation students in 2023. To 
ensure your child is enrolled, it is important that 
an enrolment form is completed as soon as 
possible.  
 
If you have a child eligible to start primary school 
next year, or have a friend who does, you can 
contact the school office to collect the enrolment 
form.  
 
If you have any queries regarding enrolment, 
contact us on 9798 4764 Or visit our website 
https://www.keysboroughps.vic.edu.au/ to 
download an application. 

https://www.keysboroughps.vic.edu.au/


 


